
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: May 8, 2020 

FROM: Bob Powers, General Manager 

SUBJECT: West Oakland Transit-Oriented Development Update 

At the May 14, 2020 BART Board meeting, staff will provide an information item on the Transit­
Oriented Development project at the West Oakland BART Station. The presentation will include 
development progress to date, summary of entitlements, proposed station access improvements, 
and potential Board actions. Staff anticipates coming back to the Board in the next few months 
for action on the development. 

If you have any questions about this presentation, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning & 
Development Officer, at VMenott@bart.gov. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Deputy General Manager 
Executive Staff 


